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Comin Relief ‘Red Nose Day’ 2017

Thank you to all of the children who 

have donated to this cause.  They all 

looked fantastic in their ‘red nose day’ 

inspired non-uniform today.  We will 

let you know the total amount raised in 

next week’s newsletter

Key Dates for Week 6

Thursday 30th March –1M Class Assembly (Doors open at 2.30pm)

Friday 31st March – LPA Easter Egg Hunt

Friday 31st March – TERM 4 Ends

LPA Easter Egg Hunt 2017

The LPA will be running their annual Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 31st March.

If your child is not able to eat a standard Easter Egg please can you bring an 

alternative in to the school office on Thursday 30th March.  This must be clearly 

labelled with your child’s name and class.  If you have any queries regarding this 

please contact Mrs Bailey in the school office.

Parking in the Local Community

We are still receiving calls and complaints from neighbouring residents regarding 

Lowbrook parents parking in and around Bedford Drive, Loosen Drive, The Fairway 

and Fairlea. It has come to our attention that some parents are consistently parking 

inconsiderately, obstructing the private driveways of residents, being abusive to 

residents, parking cars over white lines and parking so far over the pavement that it 

forces parents walking with their children to walk in the road. We cannot emphasise 

enough that swearing and being non-compliant to members of our community is not 

an acceptable practice from parents of this school.

We actively encourage walking, cycling or scooting to school and we have a 

dedicated area to lock up your bikes and scooters during the day and a path with a 

zebra crossing for safe access to the school. We are aware that some parents / 

caregivers have no choice but to drive to school but we would like to reiterate the 

importance of respectful and considerate parking within our community. 
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Thea – for super, independent work on 3D shapes in maths.

Phoebe – for great improvement in writing independently.

EY1W - Mrs West

Teagan – for being such a helpful and reliable member of the class.

Arya – for fantastic dinosaur fact writing.

1B – Miss Bourne

Jasmine – super progress in writing. Brilliant handwriting and context.

Michael – for being very clear and expressive when saying his line in assembly.

1M – Mr Moore

Aneira – big help in the classroom (with little jobs).

Lucjan – Improvement in reading and doing well in his test this week.

2B – Mr Bhadye

Aykin & Oliver – improvement in reading and general attitude to work.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Kobe & Bobby – for such fantastic recounts of our trip to Roald Dahl museum for our Big Write. They included 

everything I was looking for and have made such a huge improvement in their writing.

3G – Mrs Garland

Scott – for working hard at reading and understanding the text.

Gina – persevering with maths whilst doing multiplications not giving up.

3M – Miss Mill

Venetia – consistent effort and application in all key learning areas

Aleeza – being an excellent role model in 3M

Samuel – For being a helpful and considerate member of 3M

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

Subhan – for effort and progress in reading comprehension

Jessica R & James R – outstanding effort in all curriculum areas resulting in exceptional progress from the start of 

Year 4

5M – Mr Morgan 

Shreya – always doing the right thing and for consistently working well

Daniel M – scoring all 4 goals in the 4-1 football win over Oldfield

6G – Mrs Gallop

Joseph B, Jemma, Daisie – al excellent attitude towards learning

Principal’s Award

Charlie (5M) looked after another pupil all lunch even though it meant he would forfeit his own playtime


